
 

 

 

To: Honorable President and Members 

 Cook County Board of Commissioners 

 

From: Matthew B. DeLeon 

 Secretary to the Board 

 

Date: 2/24/2020 

 

Subject: Errata for the 2/26/2020 Legislation and Intergovernmental Relations Committee 

              

 

Please be advised of the following change(s) to the item(s) listed below.  

 

1. Page 3, 20-0626, This item is being withdrawn at the request of the sponsor. 

 


